
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Christmas Lunch/End of Term 2017 
 
Our annual Christmas lunch will be served on two separate days and will include a vegetarian 
option.  To enable everyone to enjoy this special lunch the arrangements are as follows: 
  
Wednesday 13th December 2017 – Christmas Lunch for KS3 students  

 Christmas Lunch will be provided for KS3 students who have already opted for 
Christmas lunch.  

 KS3 students who have not opted to have Christmas lunch need to either bring a 
packed lunch or buy from the cold service counter on Wednesday 13th December. 

 All KS4 and post-16 students (who normally have lunch in school) also need to bring a 
packed lunch/buy from the cold service counter on Wednesday 13th December.  

 Any KS4/post-16 students in receipt of free school meals or KS3 students who have 
not opted for Christmas lunch, and are in receipt of free school meals, will have a 
packed lunch provided.  Students please collect from the “cold service counter” of the 
dining room.  

Please note that the cost of the two-course Christmas Lunch menu for non-free school meals 
students will be £1.90.  
 
Thursday 14th December 2017 – Christmas Lunch for KS4 and post-16 students  

 Christmas Lunch will be provided for KS4 and post-16 students who have already 
opted for Christmas lunch.  

 KS4 and post-16 students who have not opted for Christmas lunch need to either bring 
a packed lunch or buy from the cold service counter on Thursday 14th December. 

 All KS3 students need to either bring a packed lunch/buy from the cold service 
counter on Thursday14th December.   

 Any KS3 student in receipt of free school meals or KS4/post-16 students who have not 
opted for Christmas lunch, and are in receipt of free school meals, will have a packed 
lunch provided.  

Please note that the cost of the two-course Christmas Lunch menu for non-free school meals 
students will be £1.90.  
 
Friday 22nd December 2017 - end of term and start of term - 8th January 2018 
Please note school closes at 1. 40 p.m. on Friday 22nd December 2017 and re-opens at 8.30 
a.m. on Monday 8th January 2018. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs M Shepherd 
Head Teacher 
 


